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3 January 2023 
 
RETRACTION OF PREVIOUS ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 
Antilles Gold Limited (“Antilles Gold” or the “Company”) (ASX Code: AAU, FSE Code: PTJ, OTCQB: 

ANTMF) advises that the announcement released this morning titled “Updated Scoping Study Nearing 

Completion” is retracted because it does not include supporting information as required by Listing Rule 

5.16 for Production Targets. This information will be provided with the Updated Scoping Study when 

published. 

In particular, the data on planned concentrate production marked in blue in the retracted 

announcement should not be relied on by investors when making investing decisions. 

END 

This announcement has been authorised by the Chairman of Antilles Gold Limited. 

For further information, please contact:     

 
Brian Johnson,    
Executive Chairman,  
Antilles Gold Limited   
T: +61 (02) 4861 1740    
E: brianjohnson@antillesgold.net 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you have any questions on this announcement or any past Antilles Gold announcements, check out our Interactive 

Investor Hub. Like, comment, or ask a question on important announcements. You can find this here: 

https://aau.freshxyz.com 
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